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Thank You, Alma! 

 

Alma G., Executive Assistant and HR Officer at FFWPU-UK, is moving on after years of invaluable 

service, contributing to both UK and European communities. We would like to take a moment to express 

our heartfelt thanks to Alma G., our Executive Assistant and Human Resources Officer, as she moves on 

from her role with FFWPU-UK. Alma has been an invaluable part of our team, contributing significantly 

not only to the UK branch but also to our wider European community. 

 

In recent years, Alma has been instrumental in supporting both the National Director and the 

Communications Team, all while handling human resources within the organisation. Her positive, can-do 

attitude has made her a joy to work with, and her dedication has been deeply appreciated by all who had 

the pleasure of collaborating with her. 

 

Despite her responsibilities in the UK, Alma has also made a meaningful impact on the broader 

movement, contributing to the success of the Bloom! Festival and serving as a director during the recent 

pilgrimage to South Korea. 

 

Dr Balcomb, our National Director, said: 

 

"I'm really grateful to Alma for all of her support and help over the last two years, not just for me 

personally but for everyone in our headquarters and indeed our entire British and European community. 

We are really going to miss her! 

 

But at the same time I'm grateful that she's decided to take some time to join a programme for her own 

spiritual growth. In the long run we all need to constantly be developing our relationship with our 

Heavenly Parent. 

 

I'm sure that there are many blessings ahead of her." 

 

As Alma embarks on the next chapter of her journey with the DONE program, we wish her nothing but 

success. We are confident she will continue to make a positive difference wherever she goes, and we look 

forward to welcoming her back to the UK for future projects. Good luck, Alma, and thank you once again 

for all your hard work and dedication! 


